BROAD CHALKE PARISH COUNCIL
Minutes of the 1024th Meeting of Broad Chalke Parish Council
9th April 2020


This meeting was scheduled for 9th April 2020 but was	 cancelled in the light of Government Guidance on COVID-19.

Regular information has been circulated by Nicki and Nigel Tinkler from the Bowerchalke and Broad Chalke Covid-19 Support Network.

Planning applications were considered by email. One application for a TCA was considered on South Street. Councillors had no objections to the application.

The Clerk circulated information to councillors by email on the Governments new Regulations produced on 4 April 2020 and guidance from NALC on the Regulations.

In addition, the Clerk circulated information on possible approach to holding a virtual meeting in May.

The Clerk also sought views on how the Parish Council might seek to mark these extraordinary times and the selfless work of the many volunteers in our community.

On behalf of the Chairman, the Clerk wrote to Mr John Glen MP to support the village shop in securing a reliable supply chain so it can continue to serve the local community. 


Mr C Rothwell
Clerk, Broad Chalke Parish Council
clerkbroadchalke@gmail.com


